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August 20, 2020 
 
Via E-Mail: dfisher@saccityta.com  
 
David Fisher 
President 
Sacramento City Teachers Association 
5300 Elvas Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95819 
 
Re: District Response to SCTA Proposed Distance Learning Schedules 
 
Dear Mr. Fisher: 
 
In preparation for our negotiations on distance learning scheduled for Monday, August 
24, 2020, we will share with you by noon tomorrow the District’s response to the 
proposed schedules that you shared with us during negotiations on August 13, 2020. Our 
team looks forward to reviewing the District’s proposed schedules and responding to any 
questions that you have on August 24th and send these with the hope that the meeting is 
not entirely spent on reviewing the District’s proposed schedules and instead try to 
finalize our agreement so that our community can prepare for the start of our school year 
on September 3, 2020. We also look forward to receiving SCTA’s response to the 
District’s August 13, 2020 proposal on distance learning as well as the District’s 
proposal on health and safety.   
 
Should a final agreement not be reached on August 24th, the District proposes to schedule 
additional dates for negotiations with SCTA on August 25 and 26, 2020, so that this 
important work can continue. Our students, families and community are anxiously 
awaiting information on what the reopening of schools will look like on September 3, 
2020. Completing negotiations on the effects of distance learning and moving forward 


